
BENTLEY ROAD & WARNERVILLE ROAD 
 RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

Funded by Senate Bill SB-1 

 
 
 

The Senate Bill (SB 1) Roadway Reconstruction Project proposes to reconstruct Bentley 
Road from Patterson Road to Milnes Road and Warnerville Road from Tim Bell Road to 
Crabtree Road.  Bentley Road is a north/south 2-lane local rural road south of the City of 
Oakdale and Warnerville Road is an east/west 2-lane minor collector east of the City of 
Oakdale. 
 
Bentley Road and Warnerville Road will be reconstructed using a Full Depth Reclamation 
(FDR) process, which mixes, treats and compacts the existing material in place.  FDR is 
a best practice for recycling existing materials and using them in place.  Bentley Road will 
be treated with cement and then capped with asphalt concrete pavement.  Warnerville 
Road is being treated with a Lithtech agent with a double chip seal on top as a riding 
surface.  Lithtech has been used successfully in New Mexico and Utah and this is the first 
California project utilizing this product. 

 
 
Estimated Start Date:    October 31, 2018 
 
 
Estimated Completion Date:   April 1, 2019 
 
 
Contractor:      T & S Intermodal Maintenance, Inc. 
       Linden, CA 
 
 
Construction Contract:    $3,573,928.00 
 
 
Public Works Department:    Office Phone No.:  209-525-4157  


